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Dear Friends of FFMIA:

We are excited to announce the 71 Annual Florida Fire Prevention Conference held each year
by the Florida Fire Marshals and Inspectors Association (FFMIA), bringing together a dynamic
and diverse group of fire service professionals to one location.

Please make plans to join us November 4-7, 2019 at the Hilton Daytona Beach Oceanfront
Resort, located just 10 minutes from the Daytona International Airport, near the Daytona
International Speedway and located directly on the Atlantic Ocean and miles of pristine beaches.

Along with this conference is an opportunity for you, our vendors, sponsors, and supporters, to
share one-on-one with attendees during our vendor showcase, as well as attend our social
gatherings and help with donation items to our ever-popular raffle which raises scholarship funds
for future attendees. This event will be attended by fire and explosion investigation
professionals, public educators, and fire inspector professionals from across the State of Florida,
and other invitees from all over the southeast.

We are asking for your help in the form of auction items, program advertisement, or joining us as
sponsors and/or vendors during our 3 % day event. Your support will help to defray some of the
expenses involved in funding this worthwhile educational program. If you are able to assist in
any way, please fill out the attached form and forward it to our office at your earliest
convenience.

Florida Fire Marshals and Inspectors Association
501 (¢) 3) Tax ID: 59-222-6351
P.O. Box 325 Hobe Sound, FL 33475
Phone: 772-349-1507

On behalf of the Conference Committee, I would like to thank you for your assistance in this
endeavor and we look forward to partnering with you at our conference.

Sincerely,
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Executive Director
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